SENATE WAYS AND MEANS COMMITTEE

Minutes of the Meeting
February 24, 1965

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m., February 24, 1965, by
Chairman Sanborn. A1l members were present.

The Chairman stated that two bills had been assigned to the Committee
for recommendation. He requested Senators Bowers and Smith to review and
make their recommendations concerning Senate Bill 202. Senator Saar was
requested to review House Bil1l 620 and make his recommendations.

Senator Bell discussed the matter of terminology to be used in anprooria-
tion bills for the Department of Vocational Education, suggesting that it might
be expedient to line item certain appropriations. The Chairman suggested that
the various interested agencies be contacted to determine their recommendations.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was
adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

THEQ. A. SANBORN, Chairman




